
 

  

25 January 2023 

Peter Smith  
Delivery Manager 
Jade Software Corporation (NZ) Limited 
5 Sir Gil Simpson Drive 
Christchurch 8053 

By email: psmith@jadeworld.com 

Dear Peter 

Variation to Registry Manager Market Operator Service Provider Agreement 

I refer to the Registry Manager Market Operator Service Provider Agreement (MOSPA) between 
the Electricity Authority (Authority) and Jade Software Corporation (NZ) Limited, dated 25 January 
2017, relating to services provided by Jade Software Corporation (NZ) Limited as the registry 
manager. 

The Authority would like to vary the functional specification in Schedule 3 of the MOSPA, as 
follows: 

• Update to MM-010 (CR-1265) to change the validation rule for ATHs to be active as at the 
metering installation certification date 

• Update to RA-010 and DM-040 with two changes (CR-1266): 
o to allow profile codes to be updated where the event date of the trader event pre-

dates the metering equipment provider’s initial assignment 
o prevent the reversal of distributor updates when the result of the reversal will 

change the responsible distributor in the registry. 

• Cosmetic change: move the version control history to an appendix as it is several pages 
long. 

A copy of the functional specification with these proposed variations incorporated is attached to 
this letter. If you agree to it, the varied functional specification will become version 22.38 in 
Schedule 3 of the MOSPA.  

Please confirm your acceptance of the variations proposed in this letter by signing and returning a 
copy of this letter to me. These proposed variations to the MOSPA will take effect on the date you 
sign this letter. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Richard Eglinton 
Chief Operating Officer 
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I, Peter Smith, agree for and on behalf of Jade Software Corporation (NZ) Limited to the variation 
to the MOSPA set out in this letter. 

 

_________________________________________ Date: _____________________ 26th January 2023


